Request For Proposal #02-2019
For
Medical and Mental Health Services
Addendum #1

We have received questions from a prospective Vendor in reference to the RFP #02-2019. The
questions and answers are listed below.

Questions

1. Would you be willing to accept our proposal response without the qualified mental health
provider? '

2. Would you consider adding a provider from the local community to your jail staff if we
provide a psychiatrist or psychiatric nurse practitioner for diagnosis and treatment?

3. If we must add a QHMP to our staff, would you allow time for us to search for and hire
the necessary practitioner?

Responses

1. SRIJA will review all proposals submitted, however we will only consider awarding the
contract to Offerors that can meet the criteria as outlined in the RFP.

2. SRIJA won’t consider adding a provider from the local community to our jail staff.

3. Ifa QMHP would need to be added to your staff, either as an employee or subcontractor,
the QMHP would need to be onboard by the time services are to begin, which is
expected to be in July, if possible or soon thereafter, depending on how long it takes to
complete the procurement process.



